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 Scenario: A student requests a disability-related accommodation 

or modification from you, the instructor, or notifies you of 
accommodation or modification. 

Have you received an 
accommodation notification email 
from Student Accessibility Services 

(SAS)? 

Yes 

No 

Is the requested accommodation 
listed in the email? 

Yes 

No 

You should be good to go. 
Contact Student 

Accessibility Services for 
technical assistance if 

necessary. 

Would you do it for a student 
without a disability? 

No Yes 
It is potentially not an “reasonable accommodation 

or modification;” this is Instructor discretion. Beware 
of “unofficial” approving accommodations and 

modifications. The student has asked, though, so if 
you are in doubt… 

Refer student to SAS or contact the office. 

Do you have concerns 
that the 

accommodation 
fundamentally alters 

your course? 

Encourage student to contact 
SAS via email at 

SAS@shoreline.edu. 

Contact the Student 
Accessibility Services 

Program Specialist with any 
questions or concerns. 

But wait… 

Remember: Never ask a student for details about their disability, ask for medical information, nor refer to their 
disability(ies), even if they disclose information you.  

Contact the SAS Program Specialist if you’re not sure what you can ask. 
Note: SAS very much appreciates instructor referrals to SAS, but please know that it is the student’s responsibility to 

make initial contact with the SAS office if they are interested in services. SAS will respond as quickly as possible. 

No 

Yes 


